
SIDMOUTH PRIMARY 
SCHOOL'S COFFEE 

MORNING 

Miss Hyde warmly invites parents and carers of children 
with / possible additional needs to join us for a cup of tea 
or coffee and a chat at our monthly coffee morning. 

This provides you the opportunity to discuss the needs of 
your children and offer support to each other within a 
relaxed environment. 

We will hold our coffee mornings on Tuesday’s on the    
following dates for the rest of this academic year: 



Please sign in at the school office 
at 9.00am 

We look forward to seeing you 
there! 


